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From: RickSteinau [mailto:rsteinau@aceext.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31,2016 4:39 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Central Corridor Extension Project 

I have received a letter dated May 24, 2016 regarding the proposed Central Corridor Extension project. I 
will be out of townfor the Duke Energy Informational Open Houseon Wednesday, June 15, 2016, so I 
would like to know how this project might impact my business operation. 

It appears that the Green route may include a pathway along an easement that runs from Section Road 
to Losantiville Avenue. If this easement is, in fact, part of the project, how do businesses along this 
easement access their property during the construction? 

Does the construction include replacement of any fences and gates, plus the replacement of asphalt and 
concrete removed during the construction? 

What other potential interruptions might we experience such as high speed computer lines, phones and 
electric. 

Thank you in advance for your response. 

RickSteinau 
President 
Ace Exterminating 
1920 Losantiville Avenue 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45237 
Parcel Id: 052800050028 
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